Job Opening Notice





The Town of Santa Claus is accepting applications for a Water Technician.  Starting salary will be commensurate with experience. Candidates will be expected to obtain a State-issued Water Treatment License within 3 years of employment. PTO, health, dental, and vision insurance are offered. Applications can be picked up at the Town Hall, 90 N. Holiday Blvd, Santa Claus, M-F 8:00 AM- 4:00 PM. Applications are also available at www.townofsantaclaus.in.gov, or they may be obtained at the Utility Office, M-F 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM, 15165 N. SR 245, Santa Claus. Santa Claus is an EOE
